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December 10, 2008 

 
 
 
Supervisor Kendall Smith 
Attn: Terry Gross, Deputy County Counsel 
County of Mendocino 
501 Low Gap Road 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
Re: Request for public meeting with FERC 
 
Dear Supervisor Smith: 
 
The Westport Municipal Advisory Council believes that it is important to keep the public 
informed about the progress of wave energy licensing.  It is our understanding that the County 
Counsel's office will meet with FERC officials in January.  We strongly encourage you and the 
County Counsel to ask FERC officials to schedule a public meeting at that time. 
 
We look forward to your response. Please contact me with any questions about this matter at 
(707) 964-7272 or ThadVanBueren@directv.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Thad M. Van Bueren, Chair 
Westport MAC 


